
National Rural Electric Cooperative Association (NRECA) 
 
The National Rural Electric Cooperative Association (NRECA) and the Cooperative Sector provides the 
following brief comments on the First Draft of NERC’s 2020 Business Plan and Budget: 

• We generally support this first draft and look forward to reviewing the second draft.  Depending 
on updates to the second draft, we may have additional comments. 

• We encourage NERC to continue with their efficiency and effectiveness activities in order to 
undertake further cost saving under this 2020 budget and future budget years as well.  This 
effort should not only be a short-term focus, but should be a long-term focus for NERC. 

 


